
Our local GP surgeries have said they do not plan to move. Earlier this year we heard about a proposed new Health and 
Wellbeing Hub, which some other Shrewsbury GP practices will move to. Details of where this new building might be, and 
what services it would offer, have not been spelled out and we know that many of you had concerns that it would not be 
convenient to get to. 
There will be another round of public consultation in the autumn and we will be watching what happens next, and any 
possible impact on our local services in this area.

Dates for your calendar:

Good news from radbrook and Mytton oak surgeries

GREEN VIEW - RADBROOK
Including Oakfield Estate, Mytton Oak Road and Bowbrook Meadows

AUGUST 2022

Keep an eye on our facebook page for litter pick dates and 
latest news.

Shrewsbury & Atcham Green Party     greenshropshire.org.uk

FRIENDS OF THE RAD BROOK - HOW HEALTHY IS THE RAD 
BROOK?
Thursday 15th September 4-6 p.m.  ALL WELCOME ! 

Staff and patients at Radbrook Surgery were among very many of you who 
objected when the bus service 20 was due to be removed in April. Cllr Julia 
Evans has been working hard with other councillors and staff on ways to save the 
Radbrook bus service. She is hoping that the current service can be saved until 
March and then a more permanent solution can be found. Keep an eye on our 
Facebook page for updates. 
Please send us your experiences  - good or bad- of how the bus services 
have been running over the past few months. The petition to keep the 
Service 20 now has over 1,200 signatures and will be handed in to 
Shropshire Council in September. 
Thanks to everyone at the Community Centre for helping with the campaign, and 
Meole Cllr Bernie Bentick.

BUSES

We’re really pleased we can come back to this, after making 
a start before lockdown. Let us know if you’d be interested 
in joining future events, even if you can’t make this one.  

NUMBER 20 BUS

Search “Radbrook 
Area Greens”

scan the qr code to 
access the PAGE:

Free, but numbers will be limited, so please contact us to book your 
place. Location details will follow. Children aged 8 + are welcome and 
they must bring an adult.



The planning application for the new schools will be decided 
on the 16 August. Your Green Councillors have made 
comments to Shropshire Council and also met with the 
developers themselves, to emphasise the concerns that 
local residents have about the construction phase in 
particular. 

It is a very tight timetable to have both the 
Primary and the Special Educational Needs 
schools ready to open in September 2023, but 
we do expect these much needed schools to be 
approved. We’ll continue to press hard on the 
traffic issues, both during construction and when 
the schools open.

 

SCHOOL PROPOSAL

BOWBROOK SCHOOLS

GET IN TOUCH

Julia Evans: 07947942813
Chris Lemon: 07908904163

Julia Evans: julia.evans@shropshire.gov.uk
Chris Lemon: chris.lemon@shrewsburytowncouncil.gov.uk

Search “Radbrook Area 
Greens”

Julia Evans, Chris Lemon and Shrewsbury & Atcham Green Party c/o 42 Hereford Road Shrewsbury SY3 7RD.
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DPP PLANNING ARTIST’s impression

FIX MY STREET

jubilee tea

Cllrs Julia Evans and Chris Lemon were delighted to be 
invited to the Platinum Jubilee Afternoon Tea at Radbrook 
Community Centre, where they spent a lovely afternoon 
with a hall full of people including the Mayor of 
Shrewsbury, the vicar of Trinity Churches Phil Cansdale 
and lots of other familiar faces! 

The Community Centre provided a fantastic tea 
and it was great to catch up again with so many 
people we have had the privilege to get to know 
over the last few years. 

From potholes to broken drain covers, fixmystreet.com is now the place to 
report local problems to the Highways Department at Shropshire Council. 
Hedges and tree issues are reported to trees@shropshire.gov.uk; and if 
you want to keep up with all the roadworks in the county, go to https://one.
network.
Over the last year Cllr Julia Evans has reported various issues such as noisy 
drain covers, overhanging trees and fly tipping. Unfortunately, reporting 
issues does not get the work done any faster!
Please note that streetlights will be replaced with more efficient and energy 
saving LED lights during the next couple of years, and some of the area’s 
lights are so old, the parts to fix them are unavailable. 

Of course you can still tell Chris and Julia about issues and they will be 
reported on your behalf.
 

scan the qr code below to 
access the site

Platinum Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

Julia and Chris 

Julia and Chris 


